
Sheyenne River Valley Regional Envirothon - October 1, 2025 
 
Valley City State University Tuition Waiver  
 
The North Dakota Envirothon, Sheyenne River Valley Regional Envirothon, and Valley City 
State University are excited to announce one $500 tuition waiver to one selected student who 
attends the Sheyenne River Valley Regional Envirothon on October 1, 2025.  Interested 
students should complete the application and essay.  Applications are due October 1, 2025 
11:59 pm and can be emailed or turned in at the event.  Email applications to: 
ndenvirothon@gmai.com All applications will be reviewed and scored by the Sheyenne River 
Valley Envirothon Committee.  Award notification will take place in late October.   
**** Note, this is a tuition waiver.  It is not transferable to another student nor can it be used at 
another university. Please DO NOT apply for this tuition waiver if you are not interested in 
attending Valley City State University.   
 

Name   

Home Address  

Phone Number  

Email Address  

High School  

Anticipated graduation year  

  

 
Prepare a 1-2 paragraph essay answering the following questions:  
 

1.​ How has the North Dakota Envirothon helped you as a student learn about your 
interests?  

2.​ How has the North Dakota Enviorothon influenced your future career goals?  
3.​ How has the North Dakota Envirothon advanced you as a student?  
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